
CAMPUS MEMORANDUM 
 

College of Natural and Applied Sciences 

Temple Hall 142, Ext. 6-5249 

 

TO:  CNAS College Council Members, et al 

FROM: Matt Siebert (CHM), Chair 

SUBJECT: Meeting - CNAS College Council  

Tuesday, January 14 

Temple Hall 145, 3:30 PM 

 

AGENDA 
 

I. CALL TO ORDER: Matt Siebert, chairperson  

II. APPROVAL of minutes from November 2019: 

III. CURRICULAR PROPOSALS………………………………………………………………………......Page 

(For your convenience, links are included to see the status and/or progress of a proposal in live time. 

FYI – You may need to use Firefox or an alternate browser if you cannot see a proposal accurately.) 

 
BIOLOGY 
 
Program Change: 
Wildlife Conservation and Management Biology Department/BS 

https://mis.missouristate.edu/Student/ccr/changeProgramProposal/19479 
 
 
HOSPITALITY LEADERSHIP 
 
New Course: 
 
HSP230 Creating Exceptional Guest Experiences 

https://mis.missouristate.edu/Student/ccr/create/20067 
 
HSP220 Money Talks: Managing Hospitality Finances 
https://mis.missouristate.edu/Student/ccr/create/20017 

 
Course Change: 
 
HSP210 Introduction to Hospitality Leadership 

https://mis.missouristate.edu/Student/ccr/edit/20014 
 
HSP310 Analyzing Financial Performance in Hospitality Operations 
https://mis.missouristate.edu/Student/ccr/edit/20035 
 
HSP315 Advanced Lodging Management 
https://mis.missouristate.edu/Student/ccr/edit/20036 
 

http://science.missouristate.edu/college-council.htm
http://science.missouristate.edu/college-council.htm
http://www.missouristate.edu/FacultySenate/Curricular-Proposal-Info.htm
http://www.missouristate.edu/FacultySenate/Curricular-Proposal-Info.htm
https://mis.missouristate.edu/Student/ccr/changeProgramProposal/19479
https://mis.missouristate.edu/Student/ccr/changeProgramProposal/19479
https://mis.missouristate.edu/Student/ccr/create/20067
https://mis.missouristate.edu/Student/ccr/create/20067
https://mis.missouristate.edu/Student/ccr/create/20017
https://mis.missouristate.edu/Student/ccr/create/20017
https://mis.missouristate.edu/Student/ccr/edit/20014
https://mis.missouristate.edu/Student/ccr/edit/20014
https://mis.missouristate.edu/Student/ccr/edit/20035
https://mis.missouristate.edu/Student/ccr/edit/20035
https://mis.missouristate.edu/Student/ccr/edit/20036
https://mis.missouristate.edu/Student/ccr/edit/20036


College of Natural & Applied Sciences 
College Council Agenda for 1/14/20 (continued) 
 

HSP354 Hospitality Human Resource Development 
https://mis.missouristate.edu/Student/ccr/edit/20037 
 
HSP360 Hospitality Facilities Management 
https://mis.missouristate.edu/Student/ccr/edit/20038 
 
HSP370 Hospitality Industry Revenue Management 
https://mis.missouristate.edu/Student/ccr/edit/20039 
 
HSP410 Hospitality Marketing 
https://mis.missouristate.edu/Student/ccr/edit/20041 
 
HSP428 Hospitality Law 
https://mis.missouristate.edu/Student/ccr/edit/20042 
 
HSP430 Special Event Planning 
https://mis.missouristate.edu/Student/ccr/edit/20043 
 
HSP480 Global Strategic Management in the Hospitality Industry 
https://mis.missouristate.edu/Student/ccr/edit/20044 
 
HSP490 Advanced Hospitality Leadership 
https://mis.missouristate.edu/Student/ccr/edit/20045 
 
New Program: 
 
Essentials of Hospitality Management 
https://mis.missouristate.edu/Student/ccr/createProgramProposal/20034 
 
Advanced Hospitality Leadership Certificate 
https://mis.missouristate.edu/Student/ccr/createProgramProposal/20028 
 
Lodging Management Certificate 
https://mis.missouristate.edu/Student/ccr/createProgramProposal/20029 
 
Program Change: 
 
Hospitality Leadership-BAS 
https://mis.missouristate.edu/Student/ccr/changeProgramProposal/20049 
 
Hospitality Leadership/Lodging-BS 
https://mis.missouristate.edu/Student/ccr/changeProgramProposal/20023 
 
Hospitality Leadership/Senior Living Management-BS 
https://mis.missouristate.edu/Student/ccr/changeProgramProposal/20024 
 
Hospitality Leadership/Tourism-BS 
https://mis.missouristate.edu/Student/ccr/changeProgramProposal/20025 
 
Hospitality Leadership/Club Management-BS 
https://mis.missouristate.edu/Student/ccr/changeProgramProposal/20020 
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Hospitality Leadership/Food and Beverage-BS 
https://mis.missouristate.edu/Student/ccr/changeProgramProposal/20021 
 
Hospitality Leadership/General Operations-BS 
https://mis.missouristate.edu/Student/ccr/changeProgramProposal/20022 

 
 

MATHEMATICS 
 
Course Change: 
 
MTH314 Discrete Mathematics 

https://mis.missouristate.edu/Student/ccr/edit/19387 
 
New Course: 
 
MTH478 Mathematical Modeling for Teachers 
https://mis.missouristate.edu/Student/ccr/create/19382 

 
 
PHYSICS, ASTRONOMY, MATERIAL SCIENCE 
 
New Course: 
 
PHY325 Experimental Instrumentation 

https://mis.missouristate.edu/Student/ccr/create/19580 
 
Delete Course: 
 
PHY152 Introductory Circuits-Survey of Electronics 
https://mis.missouristate.edu/Student/ccr/remove/19575 
 
PHY324 Instrumental/Computer Interfacing 
https://mis.missouristate.edu/Student/ccr/remove/19898 

 
New Program: 
 
Physical Laboratory Certificate 
https://mis.missouristate.edu/Student/ccr/createProgramProposal/20026 
 
Program Change: 
 
Physics/Astronomy and Astrophysics-BS 
https://mis.missouristate.edu/Student/ccr/changeProgramProposal/19581 
 
Physics/Career Prep Physics-BS 
https://mis.missouristate.edu/Student/ccr/changeProgramProposal/19582 
 
Physics/Materials Physics-BS 
https://mis.missouristate.edu/Student/ccr/changeProgramProposal/19583 
 
Physics/Teaching Prep Physics-BS 
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https://mis.missouristate.edu/Student/ccr/changeProgramProposal/19584 
 
Computational Science-Undergraduate Certificate 
https://mis.missouristate.edu/Student/ccr/changeProgramProposal/19585 
 
 

IV. NEW BUSINESS:  

V. ANNOUNCEMENTS:  

• Faculty Senate Calendar AY 2019-20 is available. Mark your calendars.  

SPRING 2020: January 14, February 11, March 3, April 7 

  All meetings will occur at 3:30 p.m. in Temple 145. 

VI. ADJOURN:   

**Graduate level course/program items for informational purposes only.** 
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